Privacy Notice
The Council of the Isles of Scilly is conducting a consultation to gather views from the public about the Isles of Scilly Resilient Islands Strategy.  The information you have provided/will provide on this form will not be used to contact you. Your name, email address and comments provided will be retained for one year from September 2023.
We are processing your information with your consent.  We will not share your information further.  You have the right to withdraw your consent at any time, please contact adaptivescilly@scilly.gov.uk for further details.  We will keep your information in a secure manner for the duration of the project.
Your personal information belongs to you, and you have certain rights under law.  Please see our full privacy notice for details of how to exercise these rights.
